
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Reserve Officer Additions 

 

DATE:  August 27, 2015 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Officer Jill Ekstrom, our Reserve Coordinator has advised following persons has passed 

the selection process.  At this time I am submitting the following persons to be added to 

the Reserve Officer Program roster.  

Dustin Vanderbeek 

Thomas Rambolt 

 

This will bring our reserve roster to a total of seven members.  The program is still at a 

low level and we would like to have between ten and twelve members. Officer Ekstrom is 

actively trying to increase the number of members. 

 

The Police Reserves volunteer their time to provide additional non-sworn staffing to the 

Police Department for a variety of activities including events like races, parades and the 

fair.  They also can be utilized in non-enforcement patrols, like checking the parks, schools 

and other areas where activities are occurring.  We have a Reserve vehicle that they use during 

these activities and provide them with the uniform and equipment they use since they 

provide such a valuable support role to the police department and service to our 

community. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Approve the additional persons be added to the Reserve Program. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and Approval the above listed persons to be added to the Reserve Program. 


